October 26, 2020
A regular meeting of the Manistique City Council was held on Monday, October 26, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. Present were Councilmembers: Ecclesine, Rohde, Johnson, Perilloux and Shiner. Also present were City Manager Aldrich and City Attorney Bruce Plackowski


1. Minutes of the Regular City Council meeting on October 20, 2020 

Moved by Councilmember Rohde, Seconded by Councilmember Johnson

APPROVE the minutes of the Regular City Council meeting from October 20, 2020 with duly noted corrections

	Yes-Rohde, Johnson, Ecclesine, Perilloux, Shiner
	No-None

A. New Business

1. Citizen Comments 

· Fred Jenerou-Maple Street

2. Marina Reimbursement Request 

Manager Sheila Aldrich Memo: Please find attached reimbursement request for the Marina project. The amount being requested is $108,545.44

The request will go on to Waterways for their approval before payment is made. The marina paving should be taking place beginning the week of October 26, 2020.
· Scott, Kevin, and Steve from Coleman have worked on this project for years
· This type of project is Steve Friberg’s specialty
· This project is a grant project through Michigan Waterways, and it will go to Lansing for approval. 
· This is the second year we have been working on the Marina
· This has been a many year project

Moved by Councilmember Ecclesine, Seconded by Councilmember Rohde
	
	APPROVE the Marina reimbursement request in the amount of $108,545.44

	Discussion

	Yes-Ecclesine, Rohde, Johnson, Perilloux, Shiner
	No-None

B. Reports and Communication


A. Christmas Parade

Sheila-The City heads up the Christmas parade the day after Thanksgiving. 
We have had Santa for the kids and handed out hot cocoa and popcorn balls to everyone 

Discussion by Council took place. Council feels that we are now in more danger with the upswing in COVID-19 cases and that they have set a precedence already and plan to follow this. There will be no Christmas Parade due to Covid-19.

Council did discuss different options such as a Christmas light decorating contest with a map for people who want to look at the lights. Suggestions were made as to asking the STC if they would like to partner with the City on this. 

· Shiner-Bio is written, and picture taken for the new website, Kim reminded the other council members to please get theirs in
· Johnson asked for an update on Steuben and Walnut street paving
· Aldrich stated that the marina, Steuben, and Walnut would be paved next week





· Motion by Councilmember Ecclesine for meeting to adjourn

· APPROVE by all




  


	




The regular meeting of the Manistique City Council adjourned at 7:24 p.m.





















______________________________				  ______________________________
   Kimberly Shiner, Mayor                                  Jacqueline Jenerou-LaCosse
   City Clerk 


